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Shoreline, WA 98133
November 21, 2022
 

 

 

 To:            City Council:  Keith Scully, Betsy Robertson, Doris Fujioka McConnell,
Laura Mork, Eben Pobee, John Ramsdell, Chris Roberts

 
Subject:    Comment about Agenda Item 8(a), August 1, 2022
 
 
 
Dear City Council Members,
 
I am adding my voice to the many, including staff, for:
 

·       Amendment 2 to provide funding for an Urban Tree Study (UTC) in 2023. 
This would accelerate the existing UTC schedule to provide more meaningful
data regarding the impacts of the light rail on our canopy.

 
·       Amendment 3 to complete the public street tree inventory in a timelier
manner.  This inventory effort was at least a decade behind when it began.  So,
getting it done is important.  After all, can the city say it is managing assets
when it doesn’t know what assets it has.
 

 
Additionally, I beseech Council to invoke RCW 36.70A.390 placing a moratorium on
the removal of public trees for as long as Climate Emergency Resolution 494 is in
effect.  

Much of Shoreline is already suffering from the effects of heat islands making it
critical to safeguard the mitigations offered by our trees.  This is growing in
importance as new development continues to denude the land of trees based on
current development codes.  These large new buildings are increasing the number and
impacts of heat islands by removing trees while simultaneously absorbing and
dissipating heat around them. 
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Dear City Council Members, 
 
I am adding my voice to the many, including staff, for: 
  


•       Amendment 2 to provide funding for an Urban Tree Study (UTC) in 
2023.  This would accelerate the existing UTC schedule to provide more 
meaningful data regarding the impacts of the light rail on our canopy. 


  


•       Amendment 3 to complete the public street tree inventory in a timelier 
manner.  This inventory effort was at least a decade behind when it began.  So, 
getting it done is important.  After all, can the city say it is managing assets when 
it doesn’t know what assets it has. 
  


  
Additionally, I beseech Council to invoke RCW 36.70A.390 placing a moratorium on the 
removal of public trees for as long as Climate Emergency Resolution 494 is in effect.   
 
Much of Shoreline is already suffering from the effects of heat islands making it critical 
to safeguard the mitigations offered by our trees.  This is growing in importance as new 
development continues to denude the land of trees based on current development 
codes.  These large new buildings are increasing the number and impacts of heat islands 
by removing trees while simultaneously absorbing and dissipating heat around them.  
  
 
Always, 
 
 
Boni Biery 
Shoreline citizen and voter 
 







 
Always,
 
 
Boni Biery
Shoreline citizen and voter
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